
 

 

 

 

16 November 2010 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT PROCESSES  

PROPOSED KATHU SOLAR ENERGY FACILITY & 

PROPOSED SISHEN SOLAR ENERGY FACILITY, 

NORTHERN CAPE  

DEA Ref No. 12/12/20/1858 (Kathu) 12/12/20/1860 (Sishen) 

 

INVITATION TO REVIEW THE DRAFT EIA REPORT & NOTIFICATION OF A 

PUBLIC MEETING 

 

Renewable Energy Investments South Africa is proposing the establishment of the 

Kathu Solar Energy facility on Portion 4 of the Farm Wincanton 472.  VentuSA 

Energy is proposing the establishment of the Sishen Solar Energy Facility on 

Portion 6 of the same farm. 

 

Draft EIA Reports available for review: The projects are currently in the 

Environmental impact Assessment (EIA) Phase and in accordance with the EIA 

Regulations, Savannah Environmental, as the Environmental Assessment 

Practitioner, has compiled a Draft EIA Report for each project.   

 

These reports will be available for public review and comment by all interested 

and affected parties (I&APs) from 22 November 2010 – 22 December 2010.  

You are invited to review and comment on the report at the following locations: 

 

» Kathu Library 

» Dibeng Library 

» www.savannahsa.com 

 

All comments received will be included in the Final EIA Report, which will be 

submitted to the Department of Environmental Affairs for their consideration and 

decision in terms of issuing an Environmental Authorisation.  Please submit 

written comment to Sustainable Futures ZA no later than 22 December 2010.   

 

 



 

Sustainable Futures ZA  PO Box 749 Rondebosch 7701 Cape Town 

South Africa  Tel: +27 (0)83 3259965   Fax 086 510 2537   E-mail: 

swjohnston@mweb.co.za 

 

Public Feedback Meeting: All I&APs are invited to attend a public feedback 

meeting on: 

 

Date:  30 November 2010 

Venue: The VIP Lounge, Sishen Golf Club 

Time:  18:00 -20:00 

 

Comments can be made as written submission via fax, post, or e-mail. 

 

Please submit your comments to 

Shawn Johnston of Sustainable Futures ZA 

PO Box 749, Rondebosch, Cape Town, 7701 

Fax: 086 510 2537 

E-mail: swjohnston@mweb.co.za 

The due date for comments on the Draft EIA Report is 22 December 2010 

  

 

Sincerely, 

Shawn Johnston 

Public Participation Facilitator 

 


